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On April 29, the Department of Health and Human Services (HHS) Secretary Xavier Becerra visited
Seattle Indian Health Board (SIHB) where he witnessed the unique ways that Urban Indian Health
Programs deliver services to American Indians and Alaska Natives (AI/ANs). Secretary Becerra met
with STHB leadership to listen to ideas on how HHS can better serve the large population of AI/ANs
living in urban settings.
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